
  
 
7/22/2019 
 
Request for Proposals for Waste Water Improvements 
 
I’m asking the council to approve the attached Request for Proposals which outlines 
requirements for the various Waste Water Treatment Plant improvements.  This is the 
start of the process for working through the plant improvements that BF&S have been 
designing.  This is part of the legal process for us to continue the project and remain in 
compliance with IDEM.     
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